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Ariana Costa

From: leroum@cox.net
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 12:29 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: leroum@cox.net
Subject: Disapprove H5889 law on weapon bans 2025

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

This would be just another ploy to prohibit someone who has been cleared of past history and is a 
lawfully allowed his rights to personnel protection. 
 
Allows a law enforcement agency to consider expunged records when issuing a license or permit to 
carry a pistol or revolver. 
 
Maurice Leroux 
620 Tarkiln road  
Burrillville, RI 02830 
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